
 

 

December 1, 2021 

Dear City Council and Honorable Mayor, 

The Kansas City Public Schools District Advisory Committee strongly opposes Ordinance 211016 which seeks to approve an 
industrial development plan for Fidelity Security Life. 

We do not agree that a successful insurance company like Fidelity Security Life has adequately demonstrated a true need 
to divert precious resources away from our public schools during their most dire time of need and for a generation and a 
half of our students into the future. 

Furthermore, we urge this committee and the council in general to immediately approve a shared parking plan to better 
utilize the spaces we have and to avoid these unnecessary requests to build parking garages. 

Sincerely, 

Angie Lile 
Kansas City Public Schools District Advisory Committee Chair 
 

 

 


